
James Saba

7 McMillan Street
HECKENBERG NSW 2168

15 November 2014

Dear Director, lnfrastructure Projects

Re: Application number: SSD 5066/EPBC 2011/6085

As a resident of the South West Region of Sydney, I write to register rny strong oppositîon to the
location of the proposed intermodat freight terminal at Moorebank.

This multi-million dollar prinrc river:ide l¿nd r,uould be be.ier .¡sed to irous€ up to 40,0û0 people and

alleviate Sydney's growing housing crisis. As it stands, the recent PAC decision means that the
lntermodal cannot operate at planned capacity. lt would also necessitate substantial upgrades to the
existing transport links, which would be extremely disruptive. lnstead, the new lntermodal should be

located at the'new Badgery's Creek airport, where it can be profitable from its first day of operation,
has the capacity to expand and will be a true íntermodal for road, raîl and air,

I urge you to act and make the right decision for the South West Region and the Australian people -

build the new lntermodal at Badgery's Creek.

James Saba
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